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From: Carol Glennon 
Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 6:22 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Redistricting /Ventura County

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To whom it may concern: 
 
We are residents of Oak Park and understand that the board will be considering redistricting options 
for our community.  As homeowners and senior citizens, we strongly urge you to allow our community 
to remain in it’s entirety within the same Supervisorial District as the City of Thousand Oaks.   
 
Oak Park is a community of like needs, economics, areas of interest and shared services as our 
adjoining neighbor, the City of Thousand Oaks.  We share transportation connectivity, municipal 
services and infrastructure, police services, and community values.  Oak Park schools participate in 
the same events, activities and sports as the Conejo Valley school district does.   Simi Valley on the 
other hand, does not share any of these things with us.  In fact, it’s quite far away and not that easy to 
get to. We don’t even share any roads.   Where we just kind of blend into Thousand Oaks and they 
into us, Simi Valley geographically, just doesn’t do that.   
 
We think it would be very disruptive and of no benefit to our community of concerned voters and 
taxpayers to change our district.  Please leave us where we happy in our sister jurisdiction, Thousand 
Oaks. 
 
Thank You, 
Brian and Carol Glennon 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 




